
Napa County Residents: Protect Your Home from Wildfires!
The California Department of Housing and Community Development is providing up to $50,000 in grant 

funding through ReCoverCA Housing Programs to low- and moderate-income (LMI) homeowners to 

reduce risk of wildfire damage and improve resiliency in the event of future disasters. 

Additionally, LMI homeowners who were affected by the FEMA-declared 2020 disaster known as the Glass 

Fire/Lightning Complex Fire may be eligible for up to $500,000 in grant funding to repair and reconstruct 

their homes.

Join Us April 27th to learn more and to apply in person!
If you or someone you know was affected by the Glass or Lightning Complex Fires, we invite you to attend 

a public application intake event to learn about:

• Programs and eligibility criteria

• Application process and needed documentation

• Assistance in filling out and completing the program application

Saturday, April 27th from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m.
If you want to start an application or visit case manager at the event, please make an appointment 
by calling (619) 614-3772.

Location: The Napa Valley Community Foundation, 3299 Claremont Way, Napa, CA 94558

(Walk-ins encouraged but as time allows)

Contact Us!
For more information about the Program and to access the application, visit 

www.hcd.ca.gov/recoverca.

(916) 202-1764       Rachel.Ralston@hcd.ca.gov
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